
 

 

 

 

 

5 December 2024 

ANO White Sapphire Alusion Sales Update 

 

Sales of White Sapphire Alusion as documented in the Investor Presentation were reduced in 

the first half of FY24 as our largest White Sapphire Alusion customer continues to trial the 

Brisbane made White Sapphire Alusion product. In November they requested we return to the 

original specifications. This created a need for further employment and process modifications.  

The matter is now resolved and the first order received at 6:35pm on the 4th of December 2024 

is to be manufactured in Brisbane of approximately $350,000 is now in production, with some 

catch up orders also not out of the question. 
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